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The various changes to the application will be insignificant when compared to the
irreparable damage wrought to the communications, countryside and communities
surrounding this unjustifiable development if permission was granted. 
I urge HM Planning Inspectorate that denying this speculative, ill-thought-out scheme
would be the right outcome for the environment & thousands of local residents. 
Yours most sincerely
Kevin Taylor, Interested Party No. 20037764




